Cemetery Trustees
Minutes of Meeting
June 24, 2015

Members present: Jay Hopkins, Oliver Niemi, Michelle Pelletier
Meeting was called to order at 4:30.

Members present walked the property in question at the South Cemetery and discussed further the details
of what the state is asking for versus what we can provide currently.

Flags are in place at the veteran graves and can come out either after the 4th of July or after Veteran’s
Day in November. Ollie will do that. The flags have not been holding up as well as they used to despite
the fact that they’re new. Perhaps a new vendor will need to be found when they are replaced again.

Mowing was discussed and it was decided that our current mower is keeping up with the growth of all
three sites.

The Sexton position is still up for grabs as Ollie has said he is retiring at the beginning of August 2015.
Jay was not able to secure a new Sexton through his sources. Ollie is reaching out to a few people he
knows are interested. At some point the town will be consulted or an ad will be put in the paper if no one
is found personally.

Meeting was adjourned 5:00. The next meeting is scheduled for June 30, 2015 to meet with the selectmen.
Submitted by:

Michelle Pelletier
Cemetery Trustee



